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FY 2023 Safe Streets and Roads for All (SS4A) 
Engagement Summary 

 
Engagement Specific to Projects: 
 

1. East Washington Ave – Numerous public meetings during 2021 and since then regular updates 
and discussions with the City Transportation Commission. City Press Release from Oct 2021 on 
Traffic Safety Efforts 

2. Greentree Neighborhood Association meeting – Includes Schroeder Rd Corridor Project, S 
Whitney/Gilbert intersection & S Whitney Way Demonstration Project – April 2023 

3. Greenbush Neighborhood Safe Streets Madison meeting – Includes S Park/Erin, Erin/Brooks and 
S Park/Vilas intersections – May 2023 

4. West Area Plan Open House – Includes Gammon/Tree intersection – May 2023 
5. Capitol Neighborhood Association meeting – Includes Gorham/Broom, Broom/W Mifflin, 

intersections - December 2023 meeting.  
6. Sandburg Elementary School Walk Audit – Includes Portage/Donald intersection – January 2023 
7. District 11 Town Hall meeting – Midvale at Southwest Path – April 2023 
8. Eastmorland Neighborhood Safe Streets Madison meeting – Milwaukee at Eastmorland Park 

Path – February 2023 
9. Hawthorne-Truax Neigbhorhood Plan approved March 2023. Walking Audit May 2022 along 

with Phase 2 meetings in August & September 2022.  Discussion of improvements needed on N 
Fair Oaks Ave  (Demonstration Project) 

 
Other Engagement: 

• City Engineering has held 15 public meetings related to Capital Improvement Projects since 
September 2022 

• In addition to the 3 Safe Streets Madison meetings listed above there have been 1 other 
neighborhood Safe Streets Madison meetings 

https://www.cityofmadison.com/mayor/blog/traffic-safety-efforts-continue-on-east-washington-avenue
https://www.cityofmadison.com/mayor/blog/traffic-safety-efforts-continue-on-east-washington-avenue


• The Vision Zero team has attended two Parks Alive events and will be attending around 20 more 
events during the summer of 2023. These events are intended to help build strong 
neighborhoods and connect neighbors to City staff, services and parks. The Vision Zero team 
uses these events to talk to residents about traffic safety concerns and priorities while also 
interacting with local youth to discuss pedestrian and bicycle safety. 

 


